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This state can NOT afford to house thousands of homeless people - they are here 

because of the HORRIBLE policies that have run unchecked in this state for years.  

You all need to fix the issues and problems in Salem before you dump the homeless 

on those of us living here who do contribute.  Be Better!  Stop giving out free money 

and start making a stand against drug use. 


